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Flyer delivery date: 18 June 2024 
  
 
Townsville City Council is committed to delivering well-maintained infrastructure and efficient 
transportation systems, with over $400 million being invested in roads and transport 
management, open spaces, water, and wastewater management this financial year. 
 
As part of this commitment, Council has completed the duplication of the Ross River Dam to 
Douglas Water Treatment Plant pipeline. The pipeline is a key water infrastructure asset 
essential to Townsville’s water supply which provides 85% of the city’s water. The newly 
completed pipeline will further enhance Townsville’s water security into the future. 
 
Construction started in July 2021 with Council and contractors working efficiently and tirelessly 
to ensure a successful delivery well ahead of schedule. 
 
Water conservation measures in relation to this project are no longer required for the Townsville 
community and the Ross River between Black Weir, Thuringowa and Gollogly Lane, 
Rasmussen will open to all users on Thursday 20 June.  
 
Thank you for your patience throughout the duration of this important project.  
 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact the Project Manager, Blair Middleton 
during business hours on 13 48 10. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


